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AFFI Statement on FDA’s Extension of Nutrition Facts 
Labeling Deadline 

 
McLean, Va. – American Frozen Food Institute (AFFI) President and CEO Alison 
Bodor issued the following statement today on the U.S. Food and Drug 

Administration’s (FDA) announcement to extend the compliance date for label 
changes to the Nutrition Facts Panel (NFP). 

 
“AFFI commends FDA’s decision to provide frozen food and beverage makers 
additional time to implement changes to the Nutrition Facts Panel. 

 
“AFFI members are committed to updating the NFP and providing consumers with 

the information they need to make informed choices. Additional time and final 
guidance from FDA will help AFFI’s members, especially our small and medium-
sized companies, make these changes and also lessen the financial burden of doing 

so.” 
 

 
 

### 

 

The American Frozen Food Institute is the member-driven national trade association 

that advances the interests of all segments of the frozen food and beverage 
industry.  AFFI works to advance food safety and advocates before legislative and 
regulatory entities on the industry’s behalf to create an environment where 

members’ foods and beverages are proudly chosen to meet the needs of a changing 
world. 
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